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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  

 

Federal Student Government 

• Met with University of Florida (UF) Institute on Black Life Director to discuss putting 

together a proposal for USF’s cultural center. 

• Connected with Florida Atlantic University (FAU) and Florida State University (FSU) to 

discuss Distance Learning Fees and discussed ways to advocate for the reduction of fees. 

• Due to COVID-19, we will be reprioritizing our university-wide initiatives and should 

have a new version out soon.  

• Make sure to subscribe to the SG Monthly newsletter!!!! 

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   

Local Student Government 

 

• Met with Student Body President and Senate President to discuss Distance Learning Fees 

at USF. 

• Met with Alexis Roberson, AD of Diversity & Wellness, to discuss her ideas for the 

Diversity Council.  

• Had our bi-weekly meeting with the Office of Multicultural Affairs to discuss how we 

can best work together to be of service to students. 

• Hiring committee began the process of selecting a Deputy Supervisor of Elections.  

• Held our monthly town hall earlier today at 1:00 PM.  

• Completed hiring for our Social Media Specialist. 

• Discussed platform initiatives with Sam Rechek, Director of Engagement & University 

Affairs.  

• Worked with Feed-A-Bull to host Week of Welcome ‘Cooking with Culture’ event. 

 

Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  
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